
 

Is your child starting school in September 

2018? 

St. Paul’s headteacher, Mrs Johnson, 

would like to invite you  

to our Open Evening on 

Thursday 

5th October 2017 

5.45 pm to 6.00 pm Refreshments  

6.00 pm  An information talk by Mrs Johnson  

6.30 pm   School tours - last tour ends at 7.30 pm 

In addition please book a tour of St. Paul’s during the 

school day.     

                           We have small group tours on: 

Tuesday 10th October  

Thursday 12th October  

Friday 13th October  

Monday 16th October 

Wednesday 18th October  

The tours start at 9.45 am and take approximately 45 

minutes. They will be led by Mrs Johnson, or a member 

of the school’s Senior Leadership Team. These events are 

designed to provide information to parents and we ask 

that children do not attend on these occasions. 

If you are unable to attend on these dates please contact 

us and we will arrange an alternative date for your visit. 

To book a tour please call the school office on             

01932 848528, or email us via our contact page  

For further information, including our admissions       

criteria and induction process, click here. 

 

http://www.st-pauls-school.net/index.php?page=contact-us
http://www.st-pauls-school.net/index.php?page=Prospective-parents

